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Welcome back to the new school 

year! 
The children have settled in quickly to 

the new term and our new          
classroom.  

If you have any questions or concerns 
regarding your child, please do not 

hesitate to speak to us.  
We are here to help.  

 

Curriculum: We are learning… 

Our topic this term is: The Living World  

We will be using these texts:  Jack and the Beanstalk; Jasper’s Beanstalk; Veg Patch Party; The Enormous Turnip; Shhh! 

  

 

 

 

Our number songs will include: 5 little speckled frogs, 6 little ducks, 10 big pumpkins, 5 green bottles,  and  5 little snowmen 

As well as practising our counting skills, we are looking at matching objects to numbers. 

 

We have set up a wormery and will be watching the worms grow. We will also be growing cress and mustard 

and using flowers, leaves, stalks and tubers in art and food exploration. 

Please would it be possible to send 

in a pair of wellies and spare clothes  

as we go outside in all weathers? 

 
It would also be helpful if you could 

send in a bottle with your son’s 

name on.  

This half term we will be working 

with the children to  

• Learn our new routines  

• Communicate using symbols  

• Interact and play with other 

children 

• Take turns 

• Be aware of numbers and 

quantities 

• Trace along curves and lines 

• Be aware of environmental 

and word sounds 

• Practise bike skills and   

throwing and catching 


